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STUDENT STAFF APPRECIATION :

Tomorrow, Friday Feb . 22nd, is the last date to hand in nominations for the STUDENT EMPLOYEE OF  
THE YEAR Contest.  The forms for nominating are in a folder on the front table near the door as you walk 
into the Director's Office OR IF YOU WISH BULLETIN #1245 HAS AN ATTACHMENT. 

Undergrad and grad, both Work Study and Student Assistant  should be considered.  Hand in the 
nominations to Pam, who will take them to the Financial Aid Office where they are reviewed.  Sometime 
after March 1st departments are notified about award recipients.

Areas to be judged:  (GIVE EXAMPLES)
Reliability
Quality of Work
Initiative,
Disposition
Contribution to employer

PIZZA INFO SESSION: 

Let Maryanne know by the end of the day on Friday Feb. 22nd if you are coming.  (Also indicate if you 
have a "pie preference".)  This gathering will give you some background on the cause of Habitat for 
Humanity.  Hope you will come and enjoy our sharing session!




